Truro Cemetery Commission Meeting

Meeting Date: May 16, 2017

Minutes for the Meeting of April 18, 2017 are as follows.

Bob Masson called the meeting to order at 10:02 AM.

Members Present: Bob Masson, Elizabeth Haskell, Hank Janowsky, Marilyn Adams (Historian).

A motion was made to accept the Minutes of the March 21, 2017 meeting. Seconded and passed.

Activity Report:

- ~Bob reported that there were no burials.
- $\sim\! \text{Bob}$ reported that 1 plot was sold in Congregational-New, B5-23 to Deborah and Randall Mishow.
- ~Bob reported there were 3 additional names added to a New South plot B11-383, Johnatan d. Ambrose, Clifton w. Greene, and Susan Greene. A motion was made to accept the Activity Report. Seconded and passed.

Discussion occurred regarding the rules and regulations in New South, specific to B11-383 and allowing small single stone markers for future burials in addition to the family name stone.

Alan Dinsfield (223) wanted to go on record regarding his expressed concern of the recent tree removals and trimmings in Pine Grove Cemetery.

Discussion occurred regarding the repair of the granite fence pillar at Pine Grove; it will be repaired along with the metal bars that need replacement.

Marylin was tasked with coordinating the site visit/s to the 17 burials sites in the "Truro Woods".

The meeting was adjourned at 10:50 AM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Henry Janowsky, Secretary

Robert Masson, Chairman

Elizabeth Haskell